
 

Weekly Overview Year 5 

Week Beginning:  13th June 2022  

Words of the week: 
We will be using the following words in our lessons this week: 

• Sight 

• Might 

• Become 

• Desperate   

Maths: 
In Maths this week we will be learning about: 
 
We will continue to have children in streamed groups which have appropriate learning 
objectives for the children.  These groups will focus on times tables up to 12 x 12 and 
associated number facts.  
 
In Miss Biant’s group will be adding mentally 2-place decimal numbers in the context of 
money using rounding; add several small amounts of money using mental methods; 
mentally subtract amounts of money including giving change; calculate the difference 
between two amounts using counting up; solve word problems, including 2-step 
problems, choosing an appropriate method. 
In Miss Shaw and Miss Fixter’s groups will be using short division to divide 3-digit numbers by 
1-digit numbers and 4-digit numbers by 1-digit numbers, including those which leave a remainder; 
express a remainder as a fraction; use long multiplication to multiply 3-digit and 4-digit numbers 
by teens numbers. 
 

We will be encouraging the children to use the new interactive ‘Times Tables Rock Stars’ 
or ‘TTRS’ all children will have been given log in details for this exciting new times tables 
platform.  

Literacy: 
In Literacy this week we will be learning about: 
 
In Miss Fixter and Miss Shaw’s group will be looking at biographies. 
In Miss Biant’s group, we will be looking at writing fairytales.  
 
You will find that some spellings are repeated during the half term/term, this is due to the 
fact that there may be misconceptions for some words e.g. to, two, too (synonyms) and 
we want the children to be able to use these correctly and in context within a sentence.  
Many of our weekly spellings fall in line with topics covered and provide cross – curricular 
links across the year 5 subjects this week and other weeks.  
  

Other: 
We will also be learning about: 
 
Music –  Djembe Drums 



 

 

PE –  Dance (creative combat) Athletics  
Computing –  We are VR designers.  
RE – Looking at what it means to be a part of the Muslim faith. 
DT – Sewing skills  
 
We will be continuing to observe E safety in all of our computing lessons as well as any 
cross curricular lessons that include computing as an aspect.  
 
Don’t forget it is PE day on Monday, children need to wear their PE kits to school on that 
day. 
We have also sent out reading records – all children’s log in details are in there.  We will 
check reading records every Monday and check for two signatures from an adult at home. 
 
Swimming 
 
5 Elm will begin their 5 weeks of swimming lessons from 15/6, 22/6, 29/6, 6/7 and 13/7 
Please remember a dark swimming costume/ shorts and a swimming hat.  
 
 
Year 5 production: 
 
Please collect your tickets from your child – they will be handed out on Friday 10th June! 
We have all been practising for the big moment!  
 

Contact: 
Year Group Leader: Miss Biant  
5 Ash Class teacher: Miss Biant 
5 Elm Class teacher: Miss Shaw 
5 Oak Class teacher: Miss Fixter 
If you wish to contact any of us please email the Year 5 mailbox 
year5@pfps.havering.sch.uk or alternatively call the school on 01708555186. 
 


